
August 7, 2017 
 
 

The monthly meeting of the Keedysville Water Commission was called to order at 8:15pm, with the 
following members present: Commission Chairman Barry Levey, Commission Members Ken Lord, Gina 
Ellis, Judy Kerns and David Bajuscak and Town Administrator Rick Bishop 
 
Minutes for June, 2017 were read and approved. 
 
General Fund Report was $96,828.83 
 
Mr. Levey noted the leak detection and results. There were leaks discovered at the end of Antietam Dr., 
near the intersection of Rt. 34 & Coffman Farms Rd. and at a hydrant on Mt. Hebron Rd. 
 
Mr. Levey noted the discussion with SHA regarding the placement of a storm water line in proximity to 
water line on So. Main St. There will be a concrete bridge built for the storm water line to rest on so it will 
not place any weight on the water line. 
 
Mr. Levey noted the inspection done by Freeman Industries on the water tank. Normal wear was noted. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:30pm. 
 
Submitted,  
Richard Bishop 
Town Administrator 
 
 
 


